
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

June 2, 2021 
 
 

 

Fee Schedule – Effective July 1, 2021 

Fee Schedule information was distributed to you last week. This packet displays fee increases that 

are effective for FY 2022 (July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022). Extras packets are available at the 

reception desk if you would like one.  

 

Dining Services Happenings 

We are celebrating “National Donut Day” on Friday, June 4. Please stop by the Café to pick-up your 

complimentary donut. 

 

Join us in the Main Dining Room on Wednesday, June 9 for a” TV Dinner” theme day. Themed 

meals will be celebrated on the second Wednesday of each month. This month’s menu includes: 

“The Lone Ranger” cowboy chili, “Mr. Ed’s” cream of carrot soup, “Beverly Hillbillies” shrimp & 

grits, “The Brady Bunch” pork chops & applesauce, “Happy Days” Al’s diner burger, “Aunt 

Bee’s” fried chicken from The Andy Griffith Show, “I Love Lucy” Cuban rice and beans, 

“Popeye’s” sauteed spinach, “Gumby & Pokey” peas & carrots, “Golden Girls” cheesecake and 

“Gilligan’s Island” coconut macaroons. 

 

Putting Clinic 

Golf professional, Faith Egli, will be holding a golf clinic for Sherwood Oaks residents on Thursday, 

June 24 from 10am to 1pm on the putting greens. Topics to be covered are:  

     1. Set up and grip  

     2. Reduce your 3 putts by getting the first putt closer to the hole. 

     3. How to make more short putts  

     4. Putting games you can use to have fun and practice  

     5. Determining why you struggle putting  

 

Faith is the sister of our Staff Development Coordinator, Dawn Culp. Faith’s background in 

women’s golf includes PGA and LPGA Class A member, LPGA Top 50 golf instructor, 2-time 

LPGA Golf Professional of the year, player in LPGA tour events including the US Open, 2-time first 

team ALL Big Ten Team while being on Michigan State’s Golf Team, Ohio Senior women’s Open 

Champion and Michigan Amateur Medalist. 

 

The clinic is limited to 12 people. Sign-up sheets are posted on the administrative bulletin board in 

the mailroom. Bring your own putter.   

 

 

 

 


